

## SAINT AMAND'S

Catholic Primary School

St Mary's Road, East Hendred Wantage Oxon OX12 8LF

Tel: 01235 833342

Chair of Governors: Kath Oldham

17 May 2020

**Dear Parents** 



For an end of term treat the whole school will be visiting the Cotswold Wildlife Park on Wednesday 7 July. The children will be looking at the animals and their habitats. The cost per child is £15.00, which allows the children to have a ride on the train, and we ask parents to make voluntary contributions of this amount. Payment can be made via the online payment system or by sending cash or cheque, payable to Oxfordshire County Council, into the school office.

Some children had credit on their account from cancelled trips last year. This credit has been used to pay for some/all of the Cotswold trip. Please check your child's online account. Please send all contributions to school by Friday 5 July. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.

On the day the children should wear school uniform, green polo shirts rather than summer dresses for the girls please. They will also need a packed lunch (NO NUTS or nut products and no glass bottles please), waterproof coat/sun hat depending on the weather.

The coach will be leaving school at 9.15am and will not be back at school until 4.15pm. All children will therefore need collecting from school at this time. Please let the school office know if this causes any problems.



Yours sincerely Helen Ellery Headteacher

